
January 16 2013 

 
25% RENEWAL ACHIEVED! 

This is a tremendous start – thank-you. We are two weeks into renewal and over 25% of SCPT Members 

have renewed!  

 

IF YOU HAVE YET TO RENEW – DO IT NOW 

The process is straightforward. However, some Members have encountered the occasional problem. It is 

better to encounter problems early. Renewing now will give you time to obtain any assistance that you 

may need from the SCPT office. If it is before 8:00 or after 3:30, Monday to Friday, please email 

sara@scpt.org. Target your renewal completion during the month of January.  

 

NON-PRACTICING AND THE JURISPRUDENCE QUESTIONS 

At Council on Saturday January 12, the decision was made that any non-practicing renewing from this 

point forward will be required to complete the jurisprudence questions. While they may not be 

practicing, it is essential non-practicing remain informed on jurisprudence. 

2013 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The SCPT/SPA Annual General Meeting will be held Saturday April 20th in Saskatoon. There are 

important issues to be discussed – PLEASE MARK THE DATE NOW! 
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